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The American Way of Eating
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Traces how wealthy and influential industry moguls and politicians
shaped America into a culture of meat providers and consumers, from
the rise of early meat-producing factories through contemporary
mainstream brands, local suppliers, and organic counter-cuisines.

Billion Dollar Burger
Offered a second chance at getting into Harvard when the dean urges
her to prove she is capable of having fun as well as overachieving
academically, Opal takes calculated measures to establish her place in
the popular crowd.

Naked Lunch
The Pulitzer Prize-winning reporter details “how the U.S. business
press could miss the most important economic implosion of the past
eighty years” (Eric Alterman, media columnist for The Nation). In this
sweeping, incisive post-mortem, Dean Starkman exposes the critical
shortcomings that softened coverage in the business press during the
mortgage era and the years leading up to the financial collapse of
2008. He examines the deep cultural and structural shifts—some
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unavoidable, some self-inflicted—that eroded journalism’s appetite for
its role as watchdog. The result was a deafening silence about
systemic corruption in the financial industry. Tragically, this
silence grew only more profound as the mortgage madness reached its
terrible apogee from 2004 through 2006. Starkman frames his analysis
in a broad argument about journalism itself, dividing the profession
into two competing approaches—access reporting and accountability
reporting—which rely on entirely different sources and produce
radically different representations of reality. As Starkman explains,
access journalism came to dominate business reporting in the 1990s, a
process he calls “CNBCization,” and rather than examining risky, even
corrupt, corporate behavior, mainstream reporters focused on profiling
executives and informing investors. Starkman concludes with a critique
of the digital-news ideology and corporate influence, which threaten
to further undermine investigative reporting, and he shows how
financial coverage, and journalism as a whole, can reclaim its bite.
“Can stand as a potentially enduring case study of what went wrong and
why.”—Alec Klein, national bestselling author of Aftermath “With
detailed statistics, Starkman provides keen analysis of how the media
failed in its mission at a crucial time for the U.S.
economy.”—Booklist
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CAFO (concentrated Animal Feeding Operation)
CAFO : The Tragedy of Industrial Animal Factories provides an
unprecedented view of concentrated animal feeding operations, where
increasing amounts of the world's meat, milk, eggs, and seafood are
produced. As the photos and essays in this powerful book demonstrate,
the rise of the CAFO industry around the world has become one of the
most pressing issues of our time. Industrial livestock production is
now a leading source of climate-changing emissions, a source of both
freshwater and ocean pollution, and a significant contributor to dietrelated diseases such as obesity and the spread of food-borne
illnesses. The intensive concentration of animals in such crammed and
filthy conditions dependent on antibiotic medicines and steady streams
of subsidized industrial feeds poses serious moral and ethical
concerns for all of us.

If My Heart Had Wings
Like the Rockefellers and the Kennedys, the Kochs are one of the most
influential dynasties of the modern age, but they have never been the
subject of a major biography until now. Not long after the death of
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his father, Charles Koch, then in his early 30s, discovered a letter
the family patriarch had written to his sons. "You will receive what
now seems to be a large sum of money," Fred Koch cautioned. "It may
either be a blessing or a curse." Fred's legacy would become a
blessing and a curse to his four sons-Frederick, Charles, and
fraternal twins David and Bill-who in the ensuing decades fought
bitterly over their birthright, the oil and cattle-ranching empire
their father left behind in 1967. Against a backdrop of scorched-earth
legal skirmishes, Charles and David built Koch Industries into one of
the largest private corporations in the world-bigger than Boeing and
Disney-and they rose to become two of the wealthiest men on the
planet. Influenced by the sentiments of their father, who was present
at the birth of the John Birch Society, Charles and David have spent
decades trying to remake the American political landscape and mainline
their libertarian views into the national bloodstream. They now
control a machine that is a center of gravity within the Republican
Party. To their supporters, they are liberating America from the
scourge of Big Government. To their detractors, they are political
"contract killers," as David Axelrod, President Barack Obama's chief
strategist, put it during the 2012 campaign. Bill, meanwhile, built a
multi-billion dollar energy empire all his own, and earned notoriety
as an America's Cup-winning yachtsman, a flamboyant playboy, and as a
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litigious collector of fine wine and Western memorabilia. Frederick
lived an intensely private life as an arts patron, refurbishing a
series of historic homes and estates. Sons of Witchita traces the
complicated lives and legacies of these four tycoons, as well as their
business, social, and political ambitions. No matter where you fall on
the ideological spectrum, the Kochs are one of the most influential
dynasties of our era, but so little is publicly known about this
family, their origins, how they make their money, and how they live
their lives. Based on hundreds of interviews with friends, relatives,
business associates, and many others, Sons of Witchita is the first
major biography about this wealthy and powerful family-warts and all.

Secret in St. Something
Why are human food habits so diverse? Why do Americans recoil at the
thought of dog meat? Jews and Moslems, pork? Hindus, beef? Why do
Asians abhor milk? In Good to Eat, best-selling author Marvin Harris
leads readers on an informative detective adventure to solve the
worlds major food puzzles. He explains the diversity of the worlds
gastronomic customs, demonstrating that what appear at first glance to
be irrational food tastes turn out really to have been shaped by
practical, economic, or political necessity. In addition, his smart
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and spirited treatment sheds wisdom on such topics as why there has
been an explosion in fast food, why history indicates that its bad to
eat people but good to kill them, and why children universally reject
spinach. Good to Eat is more than an intellectual adventure in food
for thought. It is a highly readable, scientifically accurate, and
fascinating work that demystifies the causes of myriad human cultural
differences.

The Teeth May Smile but the Heart Does Not Forget
A young girl discovers her mother's secret marriage to a pilot killed
during World War II, and over the course of decades, unfolds a
captivating love story that lives on long after her mother's passing.

Bourdieu's Secret Admirer in the Caucasus
This book shows why the protesters are wrong and how more reforms
could save the millions of lives and improve the lives of hundred of
others.

The Lorax
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A few years ago, Marta Zaraska's mother decided to go vegetarian after
stumbling upon an article on the health risks of eating meat. Her
resolve lasted about a fortnight before the juicy hams and the creamy
pâtés began creeping back into her refrigerator. Prodded to explain
her lapse, she replied, “I like meat, I eat it, end of story.” Many of
us have had a similar experience. What makes us crave animal protein,
and what makes it so hard to give up? And if all the studies are
correct, and consuming meat is truly unhealthy for us, why didn't
evolution turn us all into vegetarians in the first place? In
Meathooked, Zaraska explores what she calls the “meat puzzle”: our
love of meat, despite its harmful effects. Scientific journals
overflow with reports of red meat raising the risk of certain cancers;
each hamburger contributes as much to global warming as does driving a
car 320 miles; and the horrors of industrial meat production are now
well-known. None of these facts have prompted us to give up our
hamburgers and steaks. On the contrary, meat consumption has only
increased over the past decades. Taking the reader to India's unusual
steakhouses, animal sacrifices at temples in Benin, and labs in
Pennsylvania where meat is being grown in petri dishes, Zaraska
examines the history and future of meat and meat-eating, showing that
while our increasing consumption of meat can be attributed in part to
the power of the meat industry and the policies of our governments,
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the main “hooks” that keep us addicted to meat are much older: genes
and culture. An original and thought-provoking exploration of
carnivorousness, Meathooked explains one of the most enduring features
of human civilization—and why meat-eating will continue to shape our
bodies and our world into the foreseeable future.

Animal Factory
In this groundbreaking book, Sabri Suby, the founder of Australia's #1
fastest growing digital marketing agency, reveals his exclusive stepby-step formula for growing the sales of any business, in any market
or niche! The 8 phase 'secret selling system' detailed in this book
has been deployed in over 167 industries and is responsible for
generating over $400 million dollars in sales. This isn't like any
business or marketing book you've ever read. There's no fluff or
filler - just battle-hardened tactics that are working right now to
rapidly grow sales. Use these timeless principles to rapidly and
dramatically grow the sales for your business and crush your
competition into a fine powder.

The Grand Food Bargain
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Bourdieu's Secret Admirer in the Caucasus is a gripping account of the
developmental dynamics involved in the collapse of Soviet socialism.
Fusing a narrative of human agency to his critical discussion of
structural forces, Georgi M. Derluguian reconstructs from firsthand
accounts the life story of Musa Shanib—who from a small town in the
Caucasus grew to be a prominent leader in the Chechen revolution. In
his examination of Shanib and his keen interest in the sociology of
Pierre Bourdieu, Derluguian discerns how and why this dissident
intellectual became a nationalist warlord. Exploring globalization,
democratization, ethnic identity, and international terrorism,
Derluguian contextualizes Shanib's personal trajectory from deStalinization through the nationalist rebellions of the 1990s, to the
recent rise in Islamic militancy. He masterfully reveals not only how
external economic and political forces affect the former Soviet
republics but how those forces are in turn shaped by the individuals,
institutions, ethnicities, and social networks that make up those
societies. Drawing on the work of Charles Tilly, Immanuel Wallerstein,
and, of course, Bourdieu, Derluguian's explanation of the recent
ethnic wars and terrorist acts in Russia succeeds in illuminating the
role of human agency in shaping history.

Smalltime: A Story of My Family and the Mob
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Celebrate Earth Day with Dr. Seuss and the Lorax in this classic
picture book about protecting the environment! I am the Lorax. I speak
for the trees. Dr. Seuss’s beloved story teaches kids to speak up and
stand up for those who can’t. With a recycling-friendly “Go Green”
message, The Lorax allows young readers to experience the beauty of
the Truffula Trees and the danger of taking our earth for granted, all
in a story that is timely, playful and hopeful. The book’s final pages
teach us that just one small seed, or one small child, can make a
difference. Printed on recycled paper, this book is the perfect gift
for Earth Day and for any child—or child at heart—who is interested in
recycling, advocacy and the environment, or just loves nature and
playing outside. Unless someone like you cares a whole awful lot,
nothing is going to get better. It’s not. “Pretty much all the stuff
you need to know is in Dr. Seuss.” –President Barack Obama

How Opal Mehta Got Kissed, Got Wild, and Got a Life
The growth of the global meat industry and the implications for
climate change, food insecurity, workers' rights, the treatment of
animals, and other issues. Global meat production and consumption have
risen sharply and steadily over the past five decades, with per capita
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meat consumption almost doubling since 1960. The expanding global meat
industry, meanwhile, driven by new trade policies and fueled by
government subsidies, is dominated by just a few corporate giants.
Industrial farming—the intensive production of animals and fish—has
spread across the globe. Millions of acres of land are now used for
pastures, feed crops, and animal waste reservoirs. Drawing on concrete
examples, the contributors to Global Meat explore the implications of
the rise of a global meat industry for a range of social and
environmental issues, including climate change, clean water supplies,
hunger, workers' rights, and the treatment of animals. Three themes
emerge from their discussions: the role of government and corporations
in shaping the structure of the global meat industry; the paradox of
simultaneous rising meat production and greater food insecurity; and
the industry's contribution to social and environmental injustice.
Contributors address such specific topics as the dramatic increase in
pork production and consumption in China; land management by smallscale cattle farmers in the Amazon; the effect on the climate of
rising greenhouse gas emissions from cattle raised for meat; and the
tensions between economic development and animal welfare. Contributors
Conner Bailey, Robert M. Chiles, Celize Christy, Riva C. H. Denny,
Carrie Freshour, Philip H. Howard, Elizabeth Ransom, Tom Rudel, Mindi
Schneider, Nhuong Tran, Bill Winders
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Global Meat
"By the late nineteenth century, Americans rich and poor had come to
expect high-quality fresh beef with almost every meal. Beef production
in the United States had gone from small-scale, localized operations
to a highly centralized industry spanning the country, with cattle
bred on ranches in the rural West, slaughtered in Chicago, and
consumed in the nation's rapidly growing cities. Red Meat Republic
tells the remarkable story of the violent conflict over who would reap
the benefits of this new industry and who would bear its heavy
costs"--

Cubed
From conception to perfection, a complete history of the hamburger,
for fans of Mark Kurlansky, Tom Standage, Jared Diamond, and Bee
Wilson. Discover the food history you've been missing in this
entertaining book. Do you know what the first burger chain was? That
Taco Bell was originally known as Bell Burger—and was founded in the
same city as McDonald's? Have you heard of the 1980s Burger Wars? All
About the Burger covers all these topics and more… All About the
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Burger will take you on the burger journey of a lifetime, an
informational magic carpet ride. You’ll learn about restaurants,
cooking styles, and different eras that have made the burger the
juggernaut that it is. From White Castle to Shake Shack, from simple
sandwich to specialty burger, you won’t miss a bite. This is the
definitive Bible of Burgers. After reading this book, you will learn:
· The contributions burgers have made to food culture · The evolution
of the burger from carnival treat to an American staple · Where to go
to find your next favorite burger · And much more! Praise for All
about the Burger “Sef’s pursuit of the real story, along with the way
he writes about the histories of these storied American restaurants
and companies, truly conveys the respect and love he has for the
subject.”―Bob Gatewood and Brian Easley, president & vice president at
Druther’s “A book so meticulously researched and passionately written,
it is the crowning achievement of one of our greatest food
authorities. You will devour it instantly.”―Lee Schrager, Food
Network’s South Beach Wine & Food Festival, founder

Blood and Earth
NAMED BEST MARKETING BOOK OF 2011 BY THE AMERICAN MARKETING
ASSOCIATION How organizations can deliver significant performance
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gains through strategic investment in marketing In the new era of
tight marketing budgets, no organization can continue to spend on
marketing without knowing what's working and what's wasted. Datadriven marketing improves efficiency and effectiveness of marketing
expenditures across the spectrum of marketing activities from branding
and awareness, trail and loyalty, to new product launch and Internet
marketing. Based on new research from the Kellogg School of
Management, this book is a clear and convincing guide to using a more
rigorous, data-driven strategic approach to deliver significant
performance gains from your marketing. Explains how to use data-driven
marketing to deliver return on marketing investment (ROMI) in any
organization In-depth discussion of the fifteen key metrics every
marketer should know Based on original research from America's leading
marketing business school, complemented by experience teaching ROMI to
executives at Microsoft, DuPont, Nisan, Philips, Sony and many other
firms Uses data from a rigorous survey on strategic marketing
performance management of 252 Fortune 1000 firms, capturing $53
billion of annual marketing spending In-depth examples of how to apply
the principles in small and large organizations Free downloadable ROMI
templates for all examples given in the book With every department
under the microscope looking for results, those who properly use data
to optimize their marketing are going to come out on top every time.
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Entangled Life
A passionate attack on the monopolies that are throttling American
democracy. Every facet of American life is being overtaken by big
platform monopolists like Facebook, Google, and Bayer (which has
merged with the former agricultural giant Monsanto), resulting in a
greater concentration of wealth and power than we've seen since the
Gilded Age. They are evolving into political entities that often have
more influence than the actual government, bending state and federal
legislatures to their will and even creating arbitration courts that
circumvent the US justice system. How can we recover our freedom from
these giants? Anti-corruption scholar and activist Zephyr Teachout has
the answer: Break 'Em Up. This book is a clarion call for liberals and
leftists looking to find a common cause. Teachout makes a compelling
case that monopolies are the root cause of many of the issues that
today's progressives care about; they drive economic inequality, harm
the planet, limit the political power of average citizens, and
historically-disenfranchised groups bear the brunt of their shameful
and irresponsible business practices. In order to build a better
future, we must eradicate monopolies from the private sector and
create new safeguards that prevent new ones from seizing power.
Through her expert analysis of monopolies in several sectors and their
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impact on courts, journalism, inequality, and politics, Teachout
offers a concrete path toward thwarting these enemies of working
Americans and reclaiming our democracy before it’s too late.

Water for Sale
When it comes to food, Americans seem to have a pretty great deal. Our
grocery stores are overflowing with countless varieties of convenient
products. But like most bargains that are too good to be true, the
modern food system relies on an illusion. It depends on endless
abundance, but the planet has its limits. Through beautifully-told
stories from around the world, Kevin Walker reveals the unintended
consequences of our myopic focus on quantity over quality. By the end
of the journey, we not only understand how the drive to produce ever
more food became hardwired into the American psyche, but why shifting
our mindset is essential.

The Watchdog That Didn't Bark
A fast-paced, gripping insider account of the entrepreneurs and
renegades racing to bring lab-grown meat to the world. The trillionPage 17/37
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dollar meat industry is one of our greatest environmental hazards; it
pollutes more than all the world's fossil-fuel-powered cars. Global
animal agriculture is responsible for deforestation, soil erosion and
more emissions than air travel, paper mills and coal mining combined.
It also depends on the slaughter of more than 60 billion animals per
year, a number that is only increasing as the global appetite for meat
swells. The whole world seems to be sleepwalking into a food crisis.
But a band of doctors, scientists, activists and entrepreneurs have
been racing to end animal agriculture as we know it, hoping to fulfill
a dream of creating meat without ever having to kill an animal. This
is the story of a group of seven vegans quietly working to solve one
the most pressing issues we face today, creating the biggest upheaval
to the food business in decades along the way. In Billion Dollar
Burger, Chase Purdy explores the companies at the cutting edge of the
nascent food technology sector, from polarizing activist-turned-tech
CEO Josh Tetrick to lobbyists and regulators on both sides of the
issue. Billion Dollar Burger follows the people fighting to upend our
food system as they butt up against the entrenched interests fighting
viciously to stop them. It will take readers on a truly global journey
from Silicon Valley to China, by way of Israel and the UK. The stakes
are monumentally high: cell-cultured meat is the best hope for
sustainable food production, a key to fighting climate change, a gold
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mine for the companies that make it happen and an existential threat
for the farmers and meatpackers that make our meat today.

The Meat Racket
From a new star of American journalism, a riveting murder mystery that
reveals the forces roiling today's Africa From Rwanda to Sierra Leone,
African countries recovering from tyranny and war are facing an
impossible dilemma: to overlook past atrocities for the sake of peace
or to seek catharsis through tribunals and truth commissions. Uganda
chose the path of forgetting: after Idi Amin's reign was overthrown,
the new government opted for amnesty for his henchmen rather than
prolonged conflict. Ugandans tried to bury their history, but
reminders of the truth were never far from view. A stray clue to the
1972 disappearance of Eliphaz Laki led his son to a shallow grave—and
then to three executioners, among them Amin's chief of staff. Laki's
discovery resulted in a trial that gave voice to a nation's past: as
lawyers argued, tribes clashed, and Laki pressed for justice, the
trial offered Ugandans a promise of the reckoning they had been so
long denied. For four years, Andrew Rice followed the trial, crossing
Uganda to investigate Amin's legacy and the limits of reconciliation.
At once a mystery, a historical accounting, and a portrait of modern
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Africa, The Teeth May Smile But the Heart Does Not Forget is above all
an exploration of how -- and whether -- the past can be laid to rest.
One of Kirkus Reviews' Best Books of 2009

Store Wars
"Beginning in the jungles of Southeast Asia, trekking through the
Middle East, traversing the Pacific, Lawler discovers the secrets
behind the chicken's transformation from a shy, wild bird into an
animal of astonishing versatility, capable of serving our species'
changing needs. Across the ages, it has been an all-purpose medicine,
sex symbol, gambling aid, inspiration for bravery, and of course, the
star of the world's most famous joke. Only recently has it become
humanity's most important single source of protein. Most surprisingly,
the chicken--more than the horse, cow , or dog-- has been a remarkable
constant in the sperad of civilization across the globe"--Page 4 of
cover.

Vertical Marriage
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Sell Like Crazy
A harrowing investigation of the tortuous path our food products
take—from slaughter to Spam On the production line in American packinghouses, there is one cardinal rule: the chain never slows. Under
pressure to increase supply, the supervisors of meat-processing plants
have routinely accelerated the pace of conveyors, leading to inhumane
conditions, increased accidents, and food of questionable, often
dangerous quality. In The Chain, acclaimed journalist Ted Genoways
uses the story of Hormel Foods and its most famous product, Spam—a
recession-era staple—to probe the state of the meatpacking industry,
including the expansion of agribusiness and the effects of immigrant
labor on Middle America. Interviewing scores of line workers, union
leaders, hog farmers, and local politicians and activists, Genoways
reveals an industry pushed to its breaking point. Along the way, he
exposes alarming new trends: sick or permanently disabled workers,
abused animals, water and soil pollution, and mounting conflict
between small towns and immigrant labor. The narrative moves across
the heartland—from Minnesota, to witness the cut-and-kill operation;
to Iowa, to observe breeding and farrowing in massive hog barns; to
Nebraska, to see the tense town hall meetings and broken windows in
reaction to the arrival of Hispanic workers; and back to Minnesota,
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where political refugees from Burma give the workforce the power it
needs to fight back. A searching exposé in the tradition of Upton
Sinclair, Rachel Carson, and Eric Schlosser, The Chain is a
mesmerizing story and an urgent warning about the hidden costs of the
food we eat.

Why Did the Chicken Cross the World?
*THE SUNDAY TIMES BESTSELLER* *A NEW STATESMAN, DAILY TELEGRAPH, THE
TIMES, BBC SCIENCE FOCUS, EVENING STANDARD, MAIL ON SUNDAY AND SUNDAY
TIMES BOOK OF THE YEAR 2020* 'A dazzling, vibrant, vision-changing
book. I ended it wonderstruck at the fungal world. A remarkable work
by a remarkable writer' Robert Macfarlane The more we learn about
fungi, the less makes sense without them. Neither plant nor animal,
they are found throughout the earth, the air and our bodies. They can
be microscopic, yet also account for the largest organisms ever
recorded. They enabled the first life on land, can survive unprotected
in space and thrive amidst nuclear radiation. In fact, nearly all life
relies in some way on fungi. These endlessly surprising organisms have
no brain but can solve problems and manipulate animal behaviour with
devastating precision. In giving us bread, alcohol and life-saving
medicines, fungi have shaped human history, and their psychedelic
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properties have recently been shown to alleviate a number of mental
illnesses. Their ability to digest plastic, explosives, pesticides and
crude oil is being harnessed in break-through technologies, and the
discovery that they connect plants in underground networks, the 'Wood
Wide Web', is transforming the way we understand ecosystems. Yet over
ninety percent of their species remain undocumented. Entangled Life is
a mind-altering journey into a spectacular and neglected world, and
shows that fungi provide a key to understanding both the planet on
which we live, and life itself. 'Reads like an adventure story
wondrous beguilingly weaves together lived experience and scientific
research' Sunday Times 'An astonishing book that could alter our
perceptions of fungi for ever. It seems somehow to tip the natural
world upside down' Observer 'Dazzling reveals a world that's both more
extraordinary and more delicate than could be imagined' Daily Mail

The Chain
"BLOOD AND EARTH is a gripping account of the deadly link between
slavery and environmental destruction. Kevin Bales is a social
scientist, human rights activist, and journalist -- and he's also one
of the world's leading experts on modern slavery. In his work he began
to notice the connection between environmental decline and slavery:
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the two almost always went hand-in-hand, whether in the hellish gold
mines of Ghana or the miraculously beautiful mangrove forests of
Bangladesh. But why? He set off to find the answer on a fascinating
and moving journey that took him into the lives of modern day slaves
and along a supply chain that leads directly to the cell phones in our
pockets. He found solutions that redeemed both the lives of the slaves
in the world's most threatened places and the environments they live
in. This is a clear-eyed, inspiring, and profoundly hopeful book that
brings us dramatic stories from the world's environmental and human
rights hotspots and offers solutions to our most pressing crises"--

Joe Gould's Secret
Swine flu. Bird flu. Massive fish kills. Concentrations of cancer and
other diseases. Recalls of contaminated meats, fruits, and vegetables.
Recent public health crises raise urgent questions about how our
animal-derived food is raised and brought to market. In Animal
Factory, bestselling investigative journalist David Kirby exposes the
powerful business and political interests behind large-scale factory
farms, and tracks the far-reaching fallout that contaminates our air,
land, and water supply—and our food itself. In this thoroughly
researched book, Kirby follows three people from small towns across
Page 24/37

Ebook PDF Format The Meat Racket The Secret Takeover Of Americas Food
Business
America whose lives are utterly changed by immense neighboring animal
farms. These farms confine thousands of pigs, dairy cattle, and
poultry in small spaces, often under horrifying conditions, and
generate enormous volumes of biological waste as well as other toxins.
Weaving science, politics, big business, and everyday life, Kirby
accompanies these citizens-turned-activists as they fight to preserve
their homes and communities. Animal Factory is an important book about
our American food system gone terribly wrong—and the people who are
fighting to restore sustainable farming practices and safe natural
resources.

All about the Burger
‘It's a masterpiece, of course, but more than that it shows that there
is some such thing as being a simple observer’ Nicci French,
Independent It was 1932 when Joseph Mitchell first came across Joe
Gould, a Harvard-educated vagrant of Greenwich Village. Penniless,
filthy, scurrilous, charming, thieving, Joe Gould was widely
considered a genius. He was working on a book he called an Oral
History – the longest book ever written he claimed, formed of recorded
conversations set down in exercise books. Of course, when Gould died
the great epic was nowhere to be found. This compelling portrait of a
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true New York eccentric, a man who embodied the disconnected,
delusional nature of real life, was Mitchell’s personal enquiry into
the agony of writer’s block.

Meatonomics
An award-winning journalist traces her 2009 immersion into the
national food system to explore issues about how working-class
Americans can afford to eat as they should, describing how she worked
as a farm laborer, Wal-Mart grocery clerk and Applebee's expediter
while living within the means of each job. 25,000 first printing.

Red Meat Republic
"In The Meat Racket, investigative reporter Christopher Leonard
delivers the first-ever account of how a handful of companies have
seized the nation's meat supply. He shows how they built a system that
puts farmers on the edge of bankruptcy, charges high prices to
consumers, and returns the industry to the shape it had in the 1900s
before the meat monopolists were broken up. At the dawn of the 21st
century, the greatest capitalist country in the world has an oligarchy
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controlling much of the food we eat and a high-tech sharecropping
system to make that possible. These companies are even able to raise
meat prices for consumers while pushing down the price they pay to
farmers. We know that it takes big companies to bring meat to the
American table. What The Meat Racket shows is that this industrial
system is rigged against all of us."--Publisher information.

Kochland
"An eye-opening exploration of the commercial pork industry that tells
you how you can bring home the bacon without compromising your
conscience."--

War Is a Racket
One of Newsweek's Most Highly Anticipated New Books of 2021 Family
secrets emerge as a best-selling author dives into the history of the
mob in small-town America. Best-selling author Russell Shorto, praised
for his incisive works of narrative history, never thought to write
about his own past. He grew up knowing his grandfather and namesake
was a small-town mob boss but maintained an unspoken family vow of
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silence. Then an elderly relative prodded: You’re a writer—what are
you gonna do about the story? Smalltime is a mob story straight out of
central casting—but with a difference, for the small-town mob, which
stretched from Schenectady to Fresno, is a mostly unknown world. The
location is the brawny postwar factory town of Johnstown,
Pennsylvania. The setting is City Cigar, a storefront next to City
Hall, behind which Russ and his brother-in-law, “Little Joe,” operate
a gambling empire and effectively run the town. Smalltime is a
riveting American immigrant story that travels back to Risorgimento
Sicily, to the ancient, dusty, hill-town home of Antonino Sciotto, the
author’s great-grandfather, who leaves his wife and children in
grinding poverty for a new life—and wife—in a Pennsylvania mining
town. It’s a tale of Italian Americans living in squalor and
prejudice, and of the rise of Russ, who, like thousands of other young
men, created a copy of the American establishment that excluded him.
Smalltime draws an intimate portrait of a mobster and his wife, sudden
riches, and the toll a lawless life takes on one family. But Smalltime
is something more. The author enlists his ailing father—Tony, the
mobster’s son—as his partner in the search for their troubled
patriarch. As secrets are revealed and Tony’s health deteriorates, the
book become an urgent and intimate exploration of three generations of
the American immigrant experience. Moving, wryly funny, and richly
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detailed, Smalltime is an irresistible memoir by a masterful writer of
historical narrative.

Sons of Wichita
The sequel to the highly successful Store Wars: the battle for
mindspace and shelfspace published in 1995. The new edition will
retain all the strengths of the old book including a comprehensive and
complex approach to the consumer & retail market and the interaction
between FMCG retailers and manufacturers. The book will be thoroughly
revised and updated and will consist of 4 main parts: A section on
leading FMCG companies and brands (such as Coke, P&G, Unilever,
Nestle, L'Oreal etc.), their marketing and branding strategies in the
western markets (USA, Western Europe: UK, France, Germany and others).
A section on leading retailers (Wal-Mart, Tesco, Carrefour etc.),
their developments and expansion over the last 10 years. A section
describing the interaction between retailers and manufacturers,
including competition for end-consumers, trade marketing. A section
covering the Emerging Markets—the retail landscape in the major
developing economies, results of the expansion of major FMCG brands
and western retail chains, challenges related to distribution and FMCG
marketing in those countries. The book will also discuss the impact of
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the Global Crisis on the consumer and retail markets as well as
predictions and prospects for the future.

Data-Driven Marketing
One flight up the narrow, steep stairs, Robin finds himself swallowed
up by the darkness, terrified and hating the thought of the misery and
fear his knock will bring to the wretched families who huddle behind
every door in the building. Thus begins the story set in a grim
tenement district of New York City before the turn of the twentieth
century. It is there that Robin, once protected by a loving mother and
father, both now dead, must contend with a brutal stepfather, Hawker
Doak. Yet Robin is faced with only two choices: remain in the ruthless
charge of Hawker, collecting the hated rents, and, perhaps worse,
being sent to work in a factory or escape into the treacherous slum
streets, haunted by, among other horrors, the bullying boys who work
and live in the streets, and whom Robin so fears. Either choice
provides a sure recipe for a very short life. But in the end it is
fear for the life of his baby brother that makes Robin's agonizing
decision for him. The answer to whether or not they survive will only
be found when Robin discovers the secret guarded by a place called St.
Something. Within this true picture of tenement life, Barbara Brooks
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Wallace has created another chilling mystery that starts with one kind
of terror, only to weave its way into yet another, deepened by
intrigue and unspeakable treachery.

Pig Tales
Honest to the core and laugh-out-loud funny, marriage coaches Dave and
Ann share the one key secret and its principles that brought them from
the brink of divorce to a healthy and vibrant relationship.

Good to Eat
Draws from popular books, movies, comic strips, management literature,
and business history to show how the white-collar world came to be,
from the mid-nineteenth century to today, and reveals what it might
become.

Break 'Em Up
Bill Lee, an addict-hustler, travels to Mexico and then Tangier in
order to find easy access to drugs, and ends up in the Interzone, a
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bizarre fantasy world

The Meat Racket: The Secret Takeover of America's Food
Business
In this “provocative and persuasive work,” the health advocate reveals
the dirty economics of meat—an industry that’s eating into your wallet
(Publishers Weekly). Few Americans are aware of the economic system
that supports our country’s supply of animal foods. Yet these forces
affect us in a number of ways—none of them good. Though we only pay a
few dollars per pound of meat at the grocery store, we pay far more in
tax-fueled government subsidies—$38 billion more, to be exact. And
subsidies are just one layer of meat’s hidden cost. But in
Meatonomics, lawyer and sustainability advocate David Robinson Simon
offers a path toward lasting solutions. Animal food producers maintain
market dominance with artificially low prices, misleading PR, and an
outsized influence over legislation. But counteracting these
manipulations is easy—with the economic sanity of plant-based foods.
In Meatonomics, Simon demonstrates: How government-funded marketing
influences what we think of as healthy eating How much of our money is
spent to prop up the meat industry How we can change our habits and
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our country for the better “Spectacularly important.” —John Robbins,
author of The Food Revolution “[A] well-researched, passionately
written book.” —Publishers Weekly

MCSE Database Design on SQL Server 7 Exam Prep
Advanced end-users, technicians, and network administrators facing
certification as a MCDBA or MCSE will find this guide filled with
hands-on projects and real examples that cover the curriculum
objectives for Designing and Implementing Databases with Microsoft SQL
Server 7, Exam 70-029. The CD-Rom contains two complete practice
exams.

Meathooked
NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER * NEW YORK TIMES NOTABLE BOOK OF 2019 *
WINNER OF THE J ANTHONY LUKAS WORK-IN-PROGRESS AWARD * FINANCIAL
TIMES’ BEST BOOKS OF 2019 * NPR FAVORITE BOOKS OF 2019 * FINALIST FOR
THE FINACIAL TIMES/MCKINSEY BUSINESS BOOK OF 2019 * KIRKUS REVIEWS
BEST BOOKS OF 2019 * SCHOOL LIBRARY JOURNAL BEST BOOKS OF 2019
“Superb…Among the best books ever written about an American
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corporation.” —Bryan Burrough, The New York Times Book Review Just as
Steve Coll told the story of globalization through ExxonMobil and
Andrew Ross Sorkin told the story of Wall Street excess through Too
Big to Fail, Christopher Leonard’s Kochland uses the extraordinary
account of how one of the biggest private companies in the world grew
to be that big to tell the story of modern corporate America. The
annual revenue of Koch Industries is bigger than that of Goldman
Sachs, Facebook, and US Steel combined. Koch is everywhere: from the
fertilizers that make our food to the chemicals that make our pipes to
the synthetics that make our carpets and diapers to the Wall Street
trading in all these commodities. But few people know much about Koch
Industries and that’s because the billionaire Koch brothers have
wanted it that way. For five decades, CEO Charles Koch has kept Koch
Industries quietly operating in deepest secrecy, with a view toward
very, very long-term profits. He’s a genius businessman: patient with
earnings, able to learn from his mistakes, determined that his
employees develop a reverence for free-market ruthlessness, and a
master disrupter. These strategies made him and his brother David
together richer than Bill Gates. But there’s another side to this
story. If you want to understand how we killed the unions in this
country, how we widened the income divide, stalled progress on climate
change, and how our corporations bought the influence industry, all
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you have to do is read this book. Seven years in the making, Kochland
“is a dazzling feat of investigative reporting and epic narrative
writing, a tour de force that takes the reader deep inside the rise of
a vastly powerful family corporation that has come to influence
American workers, markets, elections, and the very ideas debated in
our public square. Leonard’s work is fair and meticulous, even as it
reveals the Kochs as industrial Citizens Kane of our time” (Steve
Coll, Pulitzer Prize–winning author of Private Empire).

In Meat We Trust
War Is a Racket is a famous anti-war book written by retired Major
General Smedley Buter. In the book, Butler discusses how businesses
profit from conflict.
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